
Debbie Keir 
 
Debbie and her husband, Ken, joined Herring Bay Yacht Club in 2018 and have participated in multiple 
weekend cruises, three 8-day long cruises, and many land events.  All have greatly broadened their 
boating experience and friendships with other HBYC members. 
 
Debbie grew up in Annapolis by the South River and began boating with her family on early morning 
fishing trips.  Debbie and Ken have since owned 3 boats and spent many years with their son, Adam, 
boating, skiing, and tubing on the Patuxant River. 
 
Debbie retired from her corporate IT event management career, including 25 years of her own event 
management company. 
 
Debbie and Ken have been residing in Dunkirk, MD since 1986 and keep their boat at Herring Harbor 
North. 


